
 

 

London Borough of Barnet Decisions Taken Under Executive Functions – Notice of 
Proposed Urgent Item  
 
This notice gives details of an urgent key decision due to be taken under Executive functions 
which was not included in the Advanced Notification of Executive Decisions published on 27 
August 2013.   The Chairman of the Business Management Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
has considered the decision and reason for urgency and has consented that the item should 
proceed to the Cabinet Resources Committee on 24 September.  
 
 

Title Description of Proposed 
decision; and  

Reason for Urgency 

Cabinet Member 
Key 
Decision 

(Y/N). 

Subject to 
Exempt 
Report 

(Y/N). 

CABINET RESOURCES COMMITTEE MEETING, 24 SEPTEMBER 2013 
Hendon Town Hall, The Burroughs, NW4 4BG 

Recycling reprocessing 
arrangements 

Description 
The council requires a 
reprocessing outlet for the 
recyclable materials to be 
collected from households 
and recycling banks from 7 
October 2013, in readiness 
for the launch of new in-house 
waste and recycling collection 
services from 14 October 
2013. A recent procurement 
exercise has not delivered the 
expected cost-effective 
options, and the report seeks 
agreement for the council to 
work with the North London 
Waste Authority to put in 
place arrangements for the 
reprocessing of recyclable 
materials.  
 
Reason for Urgency 
Arrangements for the 
reprocessing of recyclable 
materials must be in place for 
7 October, and there is no 
prospect of a suitable and 
timely alternative from the 
market. 

Cllr Dean Cohen Yes Yes 

 

Notice published:  9 September 2013 
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